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Nominating Committee Report  
Spring Meeting 2010 
 
There have been three positions in the Board available for nominations: 

 Treasurer (Natasha Ryvkyn served for two terms and, according to the bylaws, could not 
serve for more than two consecutive terms).  

 Secretary (Thomas Walker served for two terms and, according to the bylaws, could not 
serve for more than two consecutive terms). 

 Member (Liza Zigelbaum’s three-year term expired).  
 
The Nominating Committee consisting of Carol Cave-Davis, Kaura Gale, and myself has 
selected the candidates to fill the 2010 vacancies. Like the last year, the voting was done 
electronically through SurveyMonkey. Kaura Gale prepared electronic ballots and emailed them 
to the members. For those members who do not have email addresses (retirees), the paper ballots 
have been sent by regular mail. 
 
Ballots were distributed on Monday, March 8, 2010 
Deadline for return of ballots was Monday, April 12, 2010 
     Total ballots distributed:  51 (48 electronic + 3 paper) 
     Total ballots returned:      40 (40 electronic + 0 paper) 
     Ballots incomplete:            0 
     Writes-in:    0 
  
Results: 

 Secretary (Spring 2010-2012) is Arpita Bose (New York Methodist Hospital) 
 Treasurer (Spring 2010-2013) is Barbara Gugluizza (Elmhurst Hospital Center) 
 Board Member (Spring 2010-2013) is Julia Stuart (New York Hospital Medical Center 

of Queens).   
 
Congratulations to our new officers! 
 
I’d like to extend my gratitude to the members of the Nominating Committee, Carol Cave-Davis 
and Kaura Gale for their active work in the Committee. Without them the Committee could not 
achieve the goals successfully.  Thanks to the membership for taking part in BQSI/MB votes this 
year. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Yelena Friedman 
Nominating Committee Chair 
 
April 13, 2010 
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